To whom it may Concern,

I recently dealt with On The Ball Computing and wish to inform you of their excellent service.

Kim Palmer, The owner of the company, dealt and assisted me directly and was very helpful in answering all questions I forwarded to her.

After analyzing the problems in our company, Kim took it upon herself to give us a quote and took time out of her busy schedule to explain the quote and problem that needed to be fixed. 

A stunning job was done, and a week later she followed up with a call and e-mail to check whether all was still in order. 

GREAT Job, Kim and the after sales service was stunning as well!!!!

I will definitely recommend her to any company in the future.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,

Angelique Sayed

